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Thursday, 7 March 2024
Level 3 Community Room, Queensland Children’s Hospital and by video conference

Dear colleagues and community members

The Children’s Health Queensland (CHQ) Board held the March Board meeting at the Queensland Children’s
Hospital. The meeting was chaired by David Gow. David paid respect to the Traditional Owners of the lands
on which we walk, talk, work and live.

The Board received an update on the development of the CHQ Health Worker Engagement Plan. The
new Plan replaces the previous plan, which only included clinical engagement, and now includes
engagement with all health workers.

The Board commenced the process for preparing CHQ's budget for next financial year.

The Board also received reports from the Executive Leadership Team covering operations and finance,
workplace health and safety, clinical governance and nursing services.

The Board and Executive Leadership Team will undertake a range of actions following the meeting to
progress our commitment to safe and high-quality healthcare.
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